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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

 Attorney Lawrence Simeone 

From: Anthony T. Zambuto, Chairman 

 Zoning Sub-Committee 

Re: Committee Meeting 

Date: February 27, 2020 

 

 

Please be advised that the Zoning Sub-Committee will meet on Monday afternoon, March 16, 

2020 at 5:15 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere 

City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will discuss the following: 

 

C-20-01 Marilucia Alves Fonseca, 45 Doonan St., Medford, MA 02155 seeking 

permission from the Revere City Council to raze the existing nonconforming 

commercial structure and reconstruct a new two (2) story commercial structure on 

Lot 4A at 225 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151. 
 

 


